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7 September 2015 – Rubicon announced today that the judge hearing the ArborGen 
employee complaint filed in 2010 has indicated that he will soon make a final order, in 
favour of the plaintiffs.  As the court is yet to issue its judgement any award to the plaintiffs 
is unknown at this time, both as to quantum and allocation between the parties.  Regardless, 
the current intention is for ArborGen, and each of the three partners (including Rubicon) to 
vigorously appeal any adverse outcome to the South Carolina Court of Appeals.  Such an 
appeal process can take up to two years. 
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